
 
 

May 20-24, 2019 
 

Important Events This Week: 
• Last Homework Packet with #6.1, #6.2, and #6.3 Due – Wednesday 

• Reading Month Field Trip and Picnic at Whistlestop Park - Friday 
  
 There will be NO new homework this week.  We are DONE for the year!  
Hip, hip, hooray!   
 

We have a lot of field trips in the next two weeks.  The first is the 
Reading Month Reward Trip to Whistlestop Park.  We will be heading there on 
Friday, May 24 in the morning.  We will be enjoying some fun activities followed 
by a picnic lunch and then head back to school for the afternoon.  The picnic 
lunch form was a purple note that went home a few weeks ago.  If you are 
bringing a lunch with you that day, instead of the hot dog picnic, please make 
sure that everything is disposable. 

 
The second field trip is to Fredrick Meijer Gardens on Tuesday, May 28.  

We will be leaving first thing in the morning and coming back late in the 
afternoon.  For that trip, you had the choice to either order a sack lunch from 
the cafeteria or bring a disposable lunch of your own.  It should be a fun couple 
of weeks! 

 
Over the next couple of weeks, you will notice several test papers 

coming home from school.  These are our end of the year assessments that 
you can look through as you wish.  Most will have a 1, 2, or 3 at the top to let 
you know how your child did on the assessment.  These scores follow the same 
report card “grades” that you see each trimester, 3 being at the top, 1 needing 
some more practice. 

 
Thank you again, parents, for all of your support.  Call anytime if you have 

questions.  
 

Your Partner in Education, 
 
Laura Finkbeiner 
878-6363 
lfinkbeiner@bcpsk12.net  


